
Charlottesville Catholic School
Friday Newsletter

February 24, 2023

1st Grade

Mrs. Bryan (t.bryan@cvillecatholic.org)

Calendar

Tuesday, February 28:

8:15AM Mass (All students must be in formal dress uniforms)

Friday, March 3:

Blue & Gold Day

Saturday, March 4:

6:00PM Father/Daughter Dance

Announcements

Each year the Office of Catholic Schools sends out the Diocesan Parent Satisfaction
Survey. The survey is designed to help schools receive feedback from our parents in
order to assist us in planning for the future.  You will find the link below.  Please
note that this survey is anonymous and all results go directly to the Diocese of
Richmond.  We do not receive individual results, rather a summary.  We realize that
this is a busy time of year, but your feedback is very important to us.  Please
prayerfully consider filling out this survey so that we may continue to grow. The
deadline to complete the survey is Friday, March 3.  Thank you in advance for your
time.  Your input is very important.
2023 Diocesan Parent/Stakeholder Satisfaction Survey

mailto:t.bryan@cvillecatholic.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUHJO37Ku5JuKHKntHxmtd4ftUlQuF93wt4it4dKtWgaN-cA/viewform


To the moon and back... on your dancing feet! Join us for the CCS annual Daddy
Daughter Dance for JK-5 on March 4th from 6-8pm in our school cafeteria. The cost
is $15/pair plus $5 for additional daughters. Please purchase your tickets in
advance through this LINK.

We need help decorating  and with clean-up: please sign-up here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4eaea62fa5f4c16-ccsfather#/

Social Studies

In Social Studies we studied Abe Lincoln through a fun brain pop jr video and
reading our Scholastic News.

This coming week we will be diving into Dr. Seuss as we celebrate Read Across
America week and Dr. Seuss’ birthday!

Math

For Math, we are learning to tell time on an analog clock. We just started this unit
mid-week, as we were finishing up a unit on measurements, but your kids are quick
learners! We’re flying through this unit! We will continue into next week with our
focus on learning  to tell time on an analog clock.

Language Arts/Reading/Writing

In Reading and Writing, we are reading a fun read aloud called, A Boy Called
BAT. We are writing summaries with illustrations as we progress through
this fun read! We are also finishing up our unit on The Koala Who Could. For
grammar, we are learning about -ed endings and how to add this ending
correctly to certain words.

Religion

In Religion, we have been utilizing our Lent devotional, I hope you are able to use
them at home as well!

Science

We plan to finish up our Space Unit, utilizing the science lab some next week! I
know the students are looking forward to finishing up this fun project!

https://events.cvillecatholic.org/father-daughter-dance-2023/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4eaea62fa5f4c16-ccsfather#/

